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School News 
Girls Basketball Meeting We're going to have our girls basketball info meeting on Wednesday 9/6 at 12:00PM (lunchtime) in Coach Prior's classroom (Room 8).  

Chick-Fil-A Dining for Dollars Come to Chick-Fil-A on Tuesday, September 12th between 5:00pm-9:00pm to raise funds for PTSA.  

PSAT The PSAT registration window is now open for sophomores and freshmen. Students must register online. The fee is $25 and the deadline to register is by 4:00pm on September 18. Check your school email or the front page of the LHS website to access the registration website. Note that all JUNIORS will take the exam for free and do not need to sign-up.  

Club News 
The Book Club The Book Club will have its first meeting TODAY, Tuesday September 5th at lunch in Room 410, Mr. Cabasino's room. We will elect officers, discuss favorite authors, and choose a new book for the month of September. New members are always welcome.  
NHS The National Honor Society (or NHS) will have its first meeting tomorrow, Wednesday September 6th at 8:30am in the LHS theater during the Cowboy Advisory Period. This meeting is mandatory for all new and returning members who submitted applications by last week's deadline. We will elect officers and go over all the NHS requirements for the year. For questions about NHS, please see Mr. Cabasino in Room 410.  
LHS Body Alliance "Would you like to be a member of the LHS Body Alliance? The focus of our club is to promote body positivity and neutrality and provide a safe space to discuss and problem solve the pressures of appearance-related social pressure. Unrealistic body images in the media lead to negative self-esteem and many disorders. Let's combat this together. First meeting will be Monday 9/11 during lunch in room 404. We will be discussing who might like to be club officers." 


          Always Stay Humble and Kind
